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1. BE A REACH
MENTOR

The REACH program is designed to
foster a basic sense of self-esteem,
self-confidence and a motivation to
learn and improve personal and social
skills that will reinforce the
importance of an education. Reaching
one child at a time is the primary goal
of the program. For more
information on becoming a REACH
Volunteer at Vega Elementary, click
here:
https://www.mckinneyisd.net/partner
s-in-education/reach/ 

3. SERVE
THROUGHOUT
THE YEAR

Serve at different events such as
field days, teacher appreciation
breakfasts or by supporting a
family with Angel Tree Gifts.
Simply click the following link:
https://cottonwood.tpsdb.com/
OnlineReg/3058 or text VEGA
to 77978 and register to receive
updates and more information
about opportunities to serve. 

2. ADOPT-A-
CLASSROOM

Our desire is to serve and support
every Classroom/Teacher at Vega.
How? By building a relationship with
them. We provide each classroom
with an empty crate and ask teachers
for a “Wish List” during the school
year. Volunteers fill the crate with
the items on the “Wish List” and
begin building a relationship with
the teacher and students through the
crate. Easy, fun and creative way to
support and serve Vega. Check out a
crate at the Mission Wall TODAY!!  

THE MISSION OF THE MONTH  
IS VEGA ELEMENTARY.

Cottonwood Creek is investing in VEGA and it is our 
desire to surround the students, teachers, and  

administration throughout the 2018-19 school year.  
It’s as EASY as 1-2-3 to support and volunteer! 



August Recap

Fun with the 
Son VEGA
Saturday August 11th

We had such a blast getting to
serve our neighbors near
VEGA Elementary! Even with
the rainy conditions, we were
still able to give out 484
school supply packs. There
were also 55 people that
accepted Christ and 249 who
had already accepted. Praise
God for His Goodness and
join us in celebrating this!!
We are so thankful for all who
came out to serve and to love
on our community.  

FWTS Follow-Up
Seeing God continue to work

We have been able to
continue to make
connections as we follow up
from Fun with the Son! The
school supplies that were left
over from the event were
distributed to different
elementary schools around
the area,  CityChurch and
Salvation Army. We were also
able to have a "mini FWTS" at
Millennium Apartments in
McKinney.  
 

Some of the people that
came for supplies have since
prayed to receive Christ and
have joined us at worship at
Cottonwood!! Continue to
pray for these connections to
be made and for people to be
open to hearing the Gospel.
Let's continue to be a church
that reaches out to our
community to help meet both
the spiritual and the physical
need! 

 
351 Volunteers

 
531 total 
came through 
evangelism.

 
55 Salvations! 

 
249 already 
accepted Christ!

 
# of school 
supplies 
delivered- 484 

 
# of haircuts-  30 

 
Eyeglass 
patients- saw 74 
people and 
dispensed 20 
with new glasses

REPORTS


